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Spotlight On: Hebron Invention Convention
Hebron Public Schools held
its annual Invention
Convention this month. We
are so proud of our young
innovators and their
problem solving skills and
creativity! The winners of
the school level Invention
Convention will go forward
to compete in the State
Semi-Finals.
Congratulations to all
students who participated!

Spotlight On: Board Member Appreciation Month
The Hebron Public Schools Board of
Education comprises committed volunteers
who invest their time and expertise in
shaping policies and ensuring the delivery
of quality education. Their leadership is
instrumental in fostering an environment
where students can thrive academically,
socially, and emotionally. We extend our
sincerest appreciation to the members of
the Hebron Public Schools Board of
Education for their dedication,
collaborative spirit, and exemplary service.
Thank you for your contributions to the
education and well-being of our students.
Happy School Board Appreciation Month!
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